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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Sycamore 

 Class 

97.5% 

this 

week! 

 

 

 

SYCAMORE 97.5% 1 11 31 

ELM 92.5% 0 6 + 1 29 

HAWTHORN 91.7% 0 5 + 1 26 

CHESTNUT 96.6% 0 10 + 1 25 

WILLOW 89.6% 2 3 24 

PALM 95.8% 0 9 + 1 22 

HAZEL 95.0% 2 7 21 

ASH 89.8% 1 4 13 

OAK 84.3% 2 2 9 

NURSERY PM 63.0% 0 1 + 1 5 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 20th January to Thursday 26th January 2017 

               Bella Holsey in Little Acorns will be 4                       Edward Smith in Oak will be 5 

                                                              Frankie Godsall in Hawthorn will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Monday 23rd  to 27th January-Chinese New Year  

Wednesday 25th January-CHESTNUT Class trip to Winchcombe,            
   Gloucestershire for a Forest School day  

Thursday 26th January-ELM Class height/weight checks with School  

Monday 30th January—Nursery workshop AM parents 10.00am 

        PM parents 1.30pm  

Monday 20th to Friday 24th February school CLOSED for half term 

Tuesday 7th February—Internet Safety Day—details to follow 

Monday 27th February—school OPENS at 8.45 a.m. 

SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS 2017 

Please collect your Sainsbury’s  

vouchers from the 25th January and  

donate to school so we can collect new 

cooking and sports equipment for the  

children. They have a long list of things they would like!  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance - 92.5% 

We have not met our target this week, lets aim 

for 96% next week! 

CHINESE NEW YEAR 

Week beginning 23rd January we will 

be celebrating Chinese New Year.  

This is the Year of the Rooster. 

Please ask the children what they 

have been learning.  

NURSERY WORKSHOP 

Mrs Birdi and Mrs Davies are very much looking  

forward to seeing parents at the ‘Make and Take’ 

challenge on Monday 30th January 10.00am for 

morning nursery and 1.30pm for afternoon nursery 

parents.  

Parents, Aunts, Uncles and Grandparents 

are all welcome. Unfortunately we are not 

able to accommodate any siblings.   

Don’t forget your sock!  

FOREST SCHOOL TRIPS 

CHESTNUT Class Forest School trip 

has now been rescheduled for  

Wednesday 25th January. Don’t forget 

gloves and hat! 

 

PALM Class enjoyed their trip to Forest School,  

Gloucestershire on Tuesday. The children  

thoroughly enjoyed the day learning about the 

woodland environment toasting marshmallows and 

drinking hot chocolate. 

NAG ON THE RAG 
EARRINGS MUST NOT BE WORN ON PE DAYS UNLESS 
YOUR CHILD CAN REMOVE THEM UNAIDED.  

WELL DONE  

Mary the cook congratulated our children for their  

OUTSTANDING manners this week. She said she is 

amazed by them and they are a credit to their family and school, 

well done children.  


